COPY RECEIVED
DATE: 8/4/35
TIME: 8:00 Am.
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Commission on Aging Quarterly Report April- June 2025

- The Commission on Aging has been receiving the Community Center Director, Senior Services Coordinator and Municipal Agent monthly reports and provided feedback and suggestions.
- The Community Center Staff have been responsive to our suggestions and ideas. We have discussed membership and program pricing increases, suggested trips, activities and programs, and the importance of transportation. Many of our suggestions have often been implemented, one such example is offering transportation for luncheons. In addition, our conversations have included parking and building challenges. We also shared community successes involving seniors, like the Snow Brigade, the Red Cross free smoke detectors, we had been also interested the progress of the elevator, building updates, and handicapped accessibility.
- Suzanne has kept the committee updated on the outreach to our seniors with the Livable Communities Committee calls and has tried to recruit the Commission on Aging members to participate.
- The Commission on Aging Committee members have been impressed with the growth and progress of the Community Center exceeding membership expectations/goals each year and the innovated programs and ideas that have been implemented.

Submitted by Secretary of the Commission on Aging 7/31/25
Suzanne Reilly
15C Tulip Drive
Seymour, CT 06483
c: 203-305-4363